United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4305

April 13, 2005

Mr. Jay Moseley

Fredericksburg, Texas

Dear Mr. Moseley:

Thank you for contacting me about a proposed male genital mutilation bill. I appreciate having the benefit of your comments on this matter.

I understand your concern regarding male genital mutilation. To date, no such legislation has been introduced in the 109th Congress.

I appreciate having the opportunity to represent the interests of Texas in the United States Senate, and you may be certain that I will keep your views in mind should relevant legislation be considered. Thank you for taking the time to contact me.

Sincerely,

JOHN CORNYN United States Senator

JC:tak